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Dear Mr. Solomon: 
   
The San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District CEQA-ISR staff has reviewed the project referenced 
above for the proposed conversion of the existing 169 MW simple-cycle power plant into a 314 MW combined-
cycle power plant and has no comments to offer at this time. 
  
If you have any questions or require further information, please call the District at (559) 230-6000 and ask to 
speak to the ISR/CEQA group. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jessica Willis 
Air Quality Specialist 
San Joaquin Valley APCD 
Permit Services - CEQA/ISR 
Ph: (559) 230-5818 
Fax: (559) 230-6061 
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